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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

DATE: Wednesday June 10, 2020 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FROM WINDOW ROCK JUDICIAL 

DISTRICT 

 

The Window Rock Judicial District is operating and performing essential services temporarily 

from the former Supreme Court hearing room at the Butler building in Window Rock, Ariz. 

Exterior doors to all Navajo Nation Judicial Branch courts and programs are locked for the safety 

of employees and the public. No in-person services are being provided by the Window Rock 

Judicial District at this time. 

 

Email to nnwrcourt@navajo-nsn.gov is the preferred method of contact for the Window Rock 

District Court. Telephone messages for the court may be left at (928) 206-7469. Messages will 

be checked periodically throughout the work day and returned by Window Rock court staff. 

Faxes to the Window Rock District Court may be sent to (928) 725-3786 until further notice. 

The drop box outside the Window Rock District Court is temporarily unavailable.  

 

The public may also communicate with the Window Rock District Court through mail. The 

mailing address is P.O. Box 5520, Window Rock, AZ 86515. 

 

All scheduled hearings will continue to be held by teleconference. If you have any questions, 

please contact the court. 

 

Payments for fines and fees may be paid by money order to “Navajo Nation” and mailed to 

Window Rock Judicial District, P.O. Box 5520, Window Rock, AZ 86515. Please include docket 

number and contact information. 

 

A downloadable “Application for Protection from Domestic Abuse and Service of Process” is 

available on the www.navajocourts.org website. If there are any issues, please contact the court 

for assistance.  

 

The Administrative Office of the Courts facility, where the Window Rock District Court has 

been temporarily stationed since July 2018, is temporarily closed; however, services are still 

being provided. The Judicial Branch Human Resources office within the Administrative Office 

will only accept job applications through email, fax or U.S. mail during the public health 

emergency. Applications are accepted by email to mlincoln@navajo-nsn.gov or by fax to (928) 

871-6862. Applications may also be mailed to Office of Human Resources, P.O. Box 520, 
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Window Rock, AZ 86515. For more information, please visit 

www.navajocourts.org/vacancies.htm. 

 

The Judicial Branch thanks the public for patience during this time as the branch continues to 

offer essential services during the public health emergency. For the latest information, please 

visit www.navajocourts.org.  
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